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The following statement was issued by the CA Asian Pacific
Islander Legislative Caucus:

"The remarks made by Assemblymember Cristina Garcia in 2014,
that were recently revealed in published reports, were entirely
inappropriate and offensive.

"Members of the API Legislative Caucus addressed the incident
immediately after it happened by confronting Member Garcia and
admonishing her in no uncertain terms.

"Following this meeting, the APl Caucus had no further problems
of this nature.

"Whether said privately or publicly, hateful remarks against the API
community or any group have no place in our society and will not
be tolerated."
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